
Santa’s Secret Shoppe 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 November 30, 2023  

Dear Parents & Guardians: 

	 We are pleased to inform you that Sacred Heart School will once 
again host our annual “Santa’s Secret Shoppe” for our students from 
PreK-3 to Grade 8 on Dec. 11th-15th, 2023. The Shoppe is for students to 
shop only. Parents may not accompany their child.  

	 As with last year’s sale, there will be over 100 quality items ranging 
$2-$25 from which our children may choose items suitable for gift giving to 
parents, grandparents, brothers, sisters, friends, and even pets. Attached to 
this letter is your child’s gift shopping guide. Please complete one per child. 

	 Last year, our students gained a valuable learning experience from this 
sale.  They learned to budget money and to make wise and thoughtful 
decisions as to what to purchase for loved ones. Most of all, they had a 
“FUN” time shopping.  This year we hope to do the same. 

	  

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Santa’s Helper, 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Jo Ann Hessian 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
SEE Page 2 for a helpful list,
return in an envelope to 
your child’s teacher with a 
check payable to SHS.

Please return your child’ s shopping envelope by 12/7/23.  
This will ensure that your child will be able to shop on his/her 
designated date. 

Checks are made payable to Sacred Heart School

The Fundraising Assessment 
Opportunity for the Santa’s Secret  
Shoppe is to volunteer for one 4-hour 
slot at the Shoppe. Sign-up letter was 
previously sent.




	Jo Ann Hessian

